
Sir/Madam,

I wish to register my objection for the proposed site allocation which is to allow the development 
of 160 homes on Green Belt land, here is Hadley Wood.

I have been a resident of Hadley Wood for 15yrs (my wife for 47yrs) and we are both members 
of the Hadley Wood Association.

My objection is not only the fact that it will destroy a valued area of natural beauty (being Green 
Belt land), but also Hadley Wood does not have the infrastructure for such a large number of 
new homes. There have already been a number of houses over the years which have been 
replaced with flats (especially on Camlet Way). This has put undue strain on Road usage due to 
high traffic volumes, issues with flooding/sewage and electrical supply infrastructure – not to 
mention the effect on local services such as schools. On my road, Parkgate Avenue, we already 
suffer with flooding and have had a transformer at the top of our road burnout (causing a large 
fire) due to excess housing.

My concern is adding more homes will only compound the issues further.


